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May 10, 2024 
 
On the Calendar 
Friday, May 10th  Treat Day Sale – after school at the front of the school 
Tuesday, May 14th  Kindergarten Dental Screening 
Wednesday, May 15th Fruit & Veggie day 
Thursday, May 16th  Current Kindergarten – 1/2 Day – Afternoon Only 
    Welcome to Kindergarten Morning for Next Year K’s 
Friday, May 17th  Professional Development Day – school closed for students 
Monday, May 20th  Victoria Day Holiday 
Please regularly check the calendar on the school website for updates and information. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A big thank you from all the staff at Coquitlam River to our PAC and parent community who treated us 
so royally this week with lunch, coffees, teas, treats, snacks, and words of thanks. Your kindness and 
words of appreciation are so appreciated. We end the week with our hearts…and bellies!...full! 
 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten Event – Thursday May 16th 

 
Next Thursday, May 16th, we will be welcoming our next 
year Kindergarten students to participate in welcoming 
activities during the morning with our kindergarten 
teachers and Student Services teaching staff. Our soon-to-
be newest students and their parent/guarian(s) will attend 
for introductory activities and to get to know what to 
expect when they come back in the fall. 
 
In order to facilitate our annual kickoff to Kindergarten 
event, this year’s kindergarten classes will not be in session 
until after lunch on Thursday.  
 

 
 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 

Track & Field Team ready to go 
Students in grades 3 to 5 have been trying out different track events to meet the elementary standards to 
compete in the district track and field meet on May 24th. Teams have been selected and put together and 
students will be informed of their team placement on Monday so they can practice in their events using 
the schedule below: 
 
 

Track and field training 
Schedule at a glance for students 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8:15   Relays – gravel 
field 

Long Distance 
400m/800m and 
1.5km - Gravel 
field 

100m 
Discus (Gr 5 only) 
Grass near the 
gym 

  

12:20 High jump - gym 
Shotput – behind 
daycare 
Gr 4 and 5 only 

High jump - gym Long jump - pit Long jump 

 
 
 
 
Professional Development Day next Friday 
 
A reminder that next Friday, May 17th is a Professional Development Day at Coquitlam River – no 
school for students. We will also be closed for the Victoria Day statutory holiday on Monday, May 
20th. We’ll see you back on the Tuesday! 
 
Warm weather has arrived (finally!) 
 
Spring has finally opted to show its face, and the 
weather forecast is for more warm weather next week 
and beyond. 
We’re reminding our students to dress for the weather, 
including t-shirts, shorts, and hats. An application of 
sunscreen before school in the morning is a good idea. 
Please be sure to send a refillable water bottle to school 
each day. 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 


